
 

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

 

June
Mon 10th - Fri 14th     Yr 6 Residential
Fri 21st             Yr1 Beach Trip
Wed 26th         Sports Day
                        KS1 - 9.00 - 11.30
                        KS2 - 12.45 - 2.45
Fri 28th             PTA Summer Fete
                        3.15 - 5.30

July
Wed 3rd           Yr 2 Raptor Foundation
Fri 19th             PTA Non-Uniform Day
Mon 22nd         INSET DAY
Tues 23rd          SUMMER HOLIDAYS

Summer Fete

Newsletter

Welcome

Diary Dates

7th June 2024

We will be posting regular
safeguarding information here. 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/child-
health-development/ 

Safeguarding 

The PTA Summer Fete will be held on
Friday 28th June from 3.15pm -
5.30pm.

Raffle tickets for the Summer Fete are
now on sale! Save time at the Fete by
buying your tokens in advance. All
stalls will only accept tokens with the
exception of the raffle, food and drink
stalls which will also accept card.
 
Some of our wonderful parent
volunteers will be in the main
playground after school selling Token
and Raffle tickets from 3pm on
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays,
and you can buy them at the Fete itself. 
 
Tokens are sold in bags of 5 for £5,
they are non-refundable, but can be
used at future PTA events. 
 
Cash and card payments will be
accepted for token sales. 

If you would like to be involved in the
Fete please contact the PTA on
jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com

Frozen Fridays
The PTA are delighted to welcome
Carlo Verrecchia ice cream van to
the playground every Friday this
term from 3pm. Enjoy!

We have enjoyed our first week back
after half term. Pre-school and
Foundation Stage have had a
wonderful day at Woburn Safari park,
and we are excited to hear all about it

No bikes or scooters
Please remember bikes and scooters
must not be ridden across the
playground at any time.

Please ensure your child has suitable
clothing for school everyday, such as a
waterproof coat. The weather can be
very changeable and unless it's unsafe
we do go out in all weathers. Now the
sun is stronger please apply sunscreen
before school and make sure they
have a hat.

Please also make sure they are
wearing black school shoes every day,
unless you have spoken to their
teacher with a valid reason for
alternative shoes.

Clothing

Race for Life
Two of our lovely children are doing
Race for Life this year. Kendall and
Leighlan will be running on 30th June
and would love your sponsorship. You
can sponsor them here:

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org
/page/kirsty-leighlan-and-kendall-
race-for-life

Digital Leaders
A big thank you to our Year 6 Digital
Leaders for dedicating Tuesday
afternoon to guide the Bumblebees
and Dragonflies through the various
tools on Seesaw. Seesaw is a valuable
resource used by students from Year 1
to 6 for sharing, collaborating, and
reflecting on their learning. This
introduction will assist them in getting
ready for September.

Caterlink Survey
Our caterers Caterlink have asked for
parent feedback on their service. An
online survey can be completed at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C
N9XYWJ

Sports Day is Wednesday 26th June.
Parents are invited to come and watch.
KS1 will be in the morning, KS2 will
be in the afternoon starting at
12.45pm.

Sports Day
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